THE UNIVERSITY OF PÉCS IS ALSO PREPARING ITS ANGEL PACKS 
24 NOVEMBER 2021.
This year the University of Pécs and the University Student Government will join the charity campaign of the Catholic Charity of the Diocese of Pécs called "Angelpack".
The aim of the initiative is, that the citizens of the UP prepare gift packages for disadvantaged children- teachers, staff, and students alike. The gifts will be given to children for whom this surprise may be the only present under the Christmas tree.
The University Student Government has created a system of collection points, which includes almost all student offices in Pécs and Szekszárd, as well as student committees in the dormitories.

